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Dear Khalid Ismael Oleiwi, Ayoub Ibrahim Ali, Osamah Nassir 

Wali, Mustafa Salah Hasan, Mohammad Hamid Kareem, 

Marwa Raad Jead  

We are pleased to inform that your article titled “The effect of 

blood parasites on biochemical parameters in the local 

breed sheep for Baghdad governorate” has been accepted 

for publication in International Journal of 

Pharmaceutical Research after peer review process. 
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Executive Editor/Publisher 
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